Public Notice
ROAD CLOSURE

The Town of Deerpark Highway
Superintendent wishes to notify the
public that starting on Monday, August
28, 2023 to August 30, 2023 a portion of
Peenpack Trail will be closed due to
replacing a culvert. Area will be
approximately 1.7 miles up from US
Route 209.

Again, Monday, August 28" - 30" part
of Peenpack Trail will be closed.

Expect Delays

Town of Deerpark Highway
Superintendent Ed Hughson

August 17, 2023



